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Dear Executive Director and Secretary Amanda Marshall,

Thank you for the opportunity to comment re: natural gas line extension allowances.

The use of fossil fuels in buildings adds significant amounts of greenhouse gases to our
environment. Given our most recent knowledge of how quickly we need to eliminate
greenhouse gas emission it is unconscionable to allow future buildings to allow gas utilities to
incentivize new customers to join a system that lays new pipe, thus extending gas use. Line
extension allowances force the cost of these pipe extensions onto existing customers. | resent
paying for the extension of new pipelines for the profit of the utilities. Please end line
extension policies.

Thank you,
Janet Hedgepath
Vancouver, WA
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